October 2017

Greetings from Africa!

As usual, October has proved to be an abundant month filled with many special and unusual experiences and sightings across all our
countries.... Namibia being no exception...

Jeremiah Mwapopi recently guided a 9-night Diverse Namibia Exploration, here is his feedback:

“The weather was perfect, set at 25 degrees, when we left the central part of the country and headed towards the Namib desert. We
arrived in camp just before the sun set behind the magnificent dunes. Our first two nights in Sossusvlei provided the perfect backdrop
for stargazing and the guests enjoyed trekking on the colourful dunes of the Namib. Guest loved the coast, especially the drive along
our barren place (skeleton coast), here we experience how lichen of the gravel plain survive from fog moisture alone. Our desert-
adapted elephant tracking was very prosperous, we found a parade of them feeding on Anna trees in the AbaHuab river. We had
wonderful sighting of many different species in the desert and Etosha National park. The food was enchanting and all dietary
requirements of our diverse group were catered for. All guests enjoyed the trip and some even promised to return. We are looking
forward to welcoming them again, with arms wide open.”

And here is some of the feedback from the guests:

“l am so impressed with Wilderness Safaris, your employees, your lodges and especially your guide Jeremiah (Mwapopi). His
knowledge, passion and dedication to customer satisfaction were incredible. | wish | could thank again all the great people in your
organization that made my experience exceed all my expectations. You have done a great job creating a team that works together with
focus on the customer”

“We had a wonderful adventure! We greatly enjoyed the people, food, scenery, sights and sounds. It would have been a successful trip
even without ALL the wildlife. Thank you for EVERYTHING.”

“I had many questions, but not once was | made to feel like | was asking too much. | also had a very long species check list and with
the air of our amazing guide | managed to tick off more than | hoped for. | fell in love with Namibia and will definitely be returning. When
I return | would definitely choose Wilderness Safaris over and over again with Jeremiah as our guide. Thank you, Thank you , Thank

”

you

Our 2018 booking sheets are open and are rapidly filling up. Please contact your journey specialist to confirm your space.
For information on all our private guides click here
For information on all Explorations departures click here

View our Availability Report

Until next time
The Wilderness Explorations Team

For more information on Explorations, you can also contact your journey specialist or email Explorations@wilderness.co.za
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